
HELP WANTED
COUNTY WEED SUPERINTENDENT

    The County of Boone, Nebraska is accepting applications for the “Seasonal” 
position of County Weed Superintendent. Applicants must have a valid State 
of Nebraska Driver’s license.  Applicants must be 19 years of age, have a high 
school diploma or equivalent and be of good moral character.  Successful 
applicant must have a Nebraska Certified Commercial Pesticide Applicator 
License and Certification in Ag Plant and Right of Way or be able to acquire and 
maintain the necessary licensing.  Basic computer skills are preferred for data 
entry and reporting.
    All applicants must be able to communicate effectively in English, speak, 
read, write and comprehend and be eligible to work in the United States.  
    The County Weed Superintendent seasonal position will be from May 1, 2021 
through September 30, 2021 at $15.00 per hour with a maximum of 20 work 
hours per week.  
    Application and job description may be obtained from and returned to the 
Boone County Clerk, 222 South 4th Street, Albion, Nebraska, 68620-1247.   
Applications will be taken until 4:00 p.m. on Friday, April 9, 2021. 
    This position is subject to a veteran’s preference.  Boone County is an EEOE.

Larry Temme, Chairman
Boone County Board of Commissioners
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